
From: Jesse Orr <jesse@46thward.com> 

Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 3:45 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Ethics Report - Diaper Dropoff to 46th Ward 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Just FYI, we received a donation of two diaper boxes from a ward resident named Jane Lippon to give 

away, each box cost $26.  Let me know if you have anything else needed from our end. 

  

Thanks! 

Jesse 

  

-- 

Jesse Z. Orr 

Director of Infrastructure & Development 

  

Office of 46th Ward Alderperson Angela Clay 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60640 

(773) 878-4646 

Current Office Hours: M-Th 9-5, F 9-3 (closed 12-1pm for 1hr lunch break) 

Sign Up for Our Newsletter 

 

***E-Mail Confidentiality Notice*** 

  [Warning: External email] 
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The information contained in this email may be confidential, and has been sent for the sole use of the 

intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized 

review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, or any of its 

contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the 

sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. 

 


